
Stay and Play!
Many providers face the challenge of juggling virtual 

learning for school-age children while keeping younger 

children engaged.

To help support this work, Trying Together and the 

Playful Pittsburgh Collaborative have reimagined the 

Come Play! experience. As part of the eight-week “Stay 

and Play!” series, we invite early learning programs to 

participate in a weekly virtual playdate. Join in music, 

movement, wellness, science, and creative expression 

activities that make play a joyful part of the day.

Contact 
Sarah Byrne-Houser 
sarah@tryingtogether.org

Stay and Play! 
Thursdays | 10:30 a.m.

December 10, 2020–February 4, 2021*

Registration preferred  

24 hours in advance at:  

https://bit.ly/trying-together-stay-and-play

Contact Sarah to register at any time.

*	 Sessions will not be held on December 24  

or December 31, 2020.
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